
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 

 

CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ASHEBORO 

 

MONDAY, AUGUST 14, 2017 

 

3:00 P.M. 
 

********************************************************** 
 

Notice is hereby given of a special meeting of the City Council of the City of 

Asheboro that is to be held on Monday, the 14th day of August, 2017, at 3:00 p.m.  

This meeting will be held as a joint meeting with the Randolph County Board 

of Commissioners in the 1909 Randolph County Historic Courthouse Meeting 

Room, 145-C Worth Street, Asheboro, North Carolina 27203. 
 

This special joint meeting has been called for the purpose of conducting a joint 

public hearing on the proposed appropriation and expenditure of county and city 

funds, in accordance with Section 158-7.1 of the North Carolina General Statutes, 

for an economic development project with a company to be named during the public 

hearing.  After the public hearing, the respective governing boards will consider 

resolutions authorizing the county and city to enter into an economic development 

incentives contract with the company. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend and present their views. 

 

This notice is issued on the 9th day of August, 2017. 

 

 

 

       /s/ David H. Smith     

       David H. Smith, Mayor 

       City of Asheboro, North Carolina 


